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Dear Student, 
 
​ On the FAFSA you entered that you or your parent(s) did not file taxes in 2023. 
Federal regulations require that any independent student or parent(s) of a dependent student 
who did not file for the requested year must provide an IRS proof of non-filer to the college. 
You can obtain this by calling the IRS at 1-800-829-1040 or visit the IRS website at irs.gov.  
 
Please let us know if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Financial Aid  
 
 

Ranger College 
1240 College Circle 
Ranger, TX 76470 

Phone 254-267-7110 


